

Association canadienne des enseignantes et des enseignants retraités Canadian Association of Retired Teachers

September 11, 2018

Dear ACER-CART Directors:

The first telephone conference call of the ACER-CART Executive was held on Monday, September 10, 2018 from 11:00 AM – 2:00 PM Eastern Time.

One of the items discussed was a request sent to the Executive Director from Bonnie Spence-Vinge, retired Executive Director, Department of Education, government of Nunavut. Ms. Spence-Vigne was requesting our assistance in notifying retired teachers of the serious teacher shortage in Nunavut's 44 schools.

The ACER-CART Executive decided that this information should be made available to the 13 Members. We would appreciate you bringing this to the attention of your members as some might want to extend their teaching careers by working in Nunavut during the 2018-19 school year.

For these members interested in this opportunity please have them contact Bonnie Spence-Vigne at spence-vigne@shaw.ca or telephone number 250-426-4274.

I thank you in advance for bringing this information to the attention of your retired teachers

Yours sincerely,

Bill Benymer

Bill Berryman President